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Next FPCA Meeting 
 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday January  10th -  7 pm 
 

Location: 
Epworth United Methodist Church 

5100 Karl Road 
 

JOIN US and be active in Forest Park  
 

February Meeting  
Tuesday Februrary 14th at 7 pm 

It’s New Year’s Resolution time!!  Remember when choosing a resolution try to take some-
thing achievable.  Do some advance planning to help your chances of success.  And never be too 
hard on yourself if you trip up as you go; just try another new resolution.   If you cannot think of a 
good resolution, here are some possibilities. We suggest coming out of your comfort zone and try 
something that gets you involved with a neighbor or Forest Park.  Enjoy the New Year!! 

 Put down the phone/tablet/computer once in awhile 
 Put down that extra helping of food and do some exer-

cise 
 Put the toilet seat down regularly (female resolution) 

 Put the toilet seat up regularly (male resolution)  
 Take down the Christmas lights before President’s Day 

(my resolution) 

 Do a volunteer service for your neighborhood this year 
through FPCA 

 Organize your office, your garage 

 Organize your contact list 
 Organize your calendar to attend one FPCA or FP 

Blockwatch meeting this year 

 Talk with your family more 

 Talk with your family less 

 Talk to your plants 

 Talk with your neighbors for a more secure neighbor-
hood  

 Burn Calories  
 Burn your dinner 

 (don’t) Burn Rubber in the neighborhood 

 Lose weight 
 Lose your mind when being forced to create 16 digit 

passwords 

 Lose that idea that volunteering for the neighborhood is 
for others and not you 

 Stop Smoking 

 Stop excessive eating 

 Stop putting off doing “that thing”  
 Love your family and friends more 

 Love the unlovable more 

 Love your neighborhood and sing its praises!! 
 

Submitted by Mike Stone, proud Forest Park Neighbor and 
FPCA member 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Wally Veasey..…614-554-2567 or 
       Ernie Mack...….614-436-6241 or 
       Mike Stone…….….614-218-1788 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh…….614-885-0691 
 3.  Eric Kreig……...…...614-329-3272 
 4.  VACANCY 
 5.  Patrick Alkire…614-846-3888 or  
        Joe Krabill……..…419-367-0118 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Linda Hancock…….614-841-9103 
 7.  VACANCY 
 8   VACANCY 
 9.  VACANCY 
10. Scott Prigan………614-523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..614-890-1065 or 
         Dave Paul……...614-325-8217 
12. Gina Rivera…….....419-982-0096 
13. George Schmidt…614-895-7459 
14. Joyce Minor………614-975-7725 
 

City Code Enforcement  
            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale…..…………….……614-847-1494 
evanasdale@insight.rr.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Felix Quachey……………..…...…614-595-7871 
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………….…614-846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Catherine Gilbert………..………614-888-3559 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra…………………..…614-506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………….…….614-785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey……………………..614-595-7871 
Asst: Tim Houser………….………614-885-5654 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…….………….....……614-888-3559 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Donna Vanasdale..……..…..…614-846-2784 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Felix Quachey………………...…614-595-7871 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Ed Vanasdale…….…………...…..614-847-1494  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Catherine Gilbert @ 614-888-3559. Ad-
vertisements can be emailed (camera 
ready) to:  
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
614-888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  

Sequoia Lanes, YMCA, Gabby’s Bar 
& Dairy Queen. 

 
 

Articles for February, 2017  Forester 
due to editor by January 15th, 2016. 
The February 2017 Forester will be 
delivered to homes by the first Sun-
day, February 5th or ONLINE at 
fpcivic.org . 

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 

mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 

 
Mary Sguerra, Mike Stone,  

Felix Quachey,  Rita Woeste 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES  01/31/2017 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 
Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Scott Petty 
Proudly serving the Forest Park 

area since 1990 
 

 

COMMUNICATION CHECKUP 
 

Here’s a reminder of the many ways that you can lock in 
with what is happening around Forest Park.  Make sure 
you are following these medias. 
 

Forest Park Website: http://www.fpcivic.org 
 

Facebook: FPCivic 
 

Twitter: @FPCivicColumbus,  
 

Forest Park Blockwatch:  

http://blockwatch.fpcivic.org/ 
  

Nextdoor:  https://nextdoor.com 
 

http://www.fpcivic.org/
https://www.facebook.com/fpcivic/
https://twitter.com/FPcivicColumbus
http://blockwatch.fpcivic.org/
https://nextdoor.com/
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Call for Nominations:                                 
The Nominating Committee is accepting nominations 
for officers for 2017. Please contact Ken Gilbert if 
you are interested in serving in one of these positions 
or nominating a person: kgilbert78@att.net or (614) 
888-3559. In particular, we are looking for a new sec-
retary for 2017.  

40 years ago. This is an article from the January, 
1977.   Apparently there were no turning lanes 
on Karl Road at Sandalwood in the late 70’s. 

mailto:kgilbert78@att.net
tel:%28614%29%20888-3559
tel:%28614%29%20888-3559
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact Forester Editor, 614-785-1555 or email forester_ed@fpcivic.org for information.  

30 years ago. An article from the January 1987 Forester.  FPCA 
held a dance, The Poinsettia Promenade at the old Parke Hotel 
on Morse Road.  The FPCA also did judging on House decora-
tions and yearly membership to FPCA was $17.50 which includ-
ed Supplemental Security in the neighborhood. We still have a 
great deal with our FPCA membership.  

tel:614-420-1637
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MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of your 

departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 

Forest Park Residents, 
 
With the weather beginning to get cooler outside it is important that our vigilance remain high! 
Here are a few things to consider: 
 
 Continue to keep your ground floor windows locked. 
 
 Pay attention to your fence gates both as you leave your home and as you return—are they 

locked as you left them, or are they now open? 
 
 When the leaves and subsequently snow comes down, pay attention to tracks left in the 

snow or leaves around your home for evidence of unusual traffic around your home other 
than the mailman or other delivery personnel. 

 
 With holiday shopping season getting ready to start, be sure to have your packages deliv-

ered to you at work or to a neighbor’s home who you know will be available to sign for them. 
Don’t make you home an easy target. 

 
 Always answer your doorbell! Do not open the door and expose yourself to being attacked! 

Simply making it known you are home in many cases will deter a burglar from breaking in as 
they would rather be charged with a burglary when caught than with a robbery. 

 
 Always lock the entry door from your garage into your home. 

 
 
As always, if something looks out of place to you, pay attention and report it by way of the Co-
lumbus Police Non-Emergency line at 614-645-4545 and then press * when the machine picks 
up to be connected to a live operator and they will be happy to dispatch a car to investigate. 
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 
Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
 

***   
January 13 , 27 

& 
February 10, 24 

All of Forest 
Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  
we are Part B 

of the  
Friday Program. 

 

 



8                                                                             JANUARY, 2017-  www.fpcivic.org                               FORESTER    

 

 

WE REALLY NEED YOUR HELP IN FILLING 

THESE FPCA POSITIONS 
 

Secretary-- This position is a relatively small time commitment as he/ she takes 
notes during the monthly FPCA meeting and writes up the minutes to be pub-
lished in the Forester.   
 

Business Representative--Forest Park works with many local businesses and 
the representative keeps in touch with them.  This volunteer often communicates 
the FPCA promotional and sponsorship opportunities. It’s a great way to know 
those serving our consumer needs.   
 

Area Representatives-- Area representatives are the lifeblood of the associa-
tion as they communicate to the concerns needing attention in their part of For-
est Park.  They welcome new neighbors and give support to the summer mem-
bership drive.  It’s a fun, stress-free way to meet neighbors and help secure 
neighborhood.  Area representatives can even represent areas outside their res-
idence.  We currently have vacancies in area 8,9 and 14.   
 

Forester Delivers:  For the last half year, Forester delivery has never been 
stronger thanks to the many volunteers who are delivering papers along their 
streets.  We need additional deliverers to help further improve this process.  It’s 
a fun way to keep in contact with your neighbors.  
 

Forester Assembly:  This group gathers to place Foresters into door hanging 
bags.  Those who do it say it is a fun social gathering. 
 

Welcome Committee members:  The job of these volunteers is to excitedly 
greet new neighbors as they arrive in Forest Park.  They provide information 
about the area and the Civic Association.  
 

FPCA Newspaper help.  Our residents are doing so many interesting things and 
we could use help with people writing up articles about these great endeavors.  
Some of these positions require help only one day a month or less.  Your help 
can do so much for others in the Forest Park Neighborhood.  
 

These are only a handful of the opportunities.  With interest in any of them, or 
interest in contributing in your special way, please contact Mike at (614) 218-
1788 or msto0103@yahoo.com   THANK YOU !!!!! 
 

Thank you for being a valued member of the neighborhood. 
Mike 

tel:(614)%20218-1788
tel:(614)%20218-1788
mailto:msto0103@yahoo.com
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51 years ago.  This is a recipe submitted in the 
very first Forester Issued,  dated February, 
1965.  That first newsletter was only 4 pages 
and it was typical that Forester publications in 
the 1960’s to include recipes from neighbors,  
school reports, and church listings.   
 
Notice the short article below the recipe and 
what Football coach was coming to DeSales for 
a talk.   
 
As editor, I am happy to put together the For-
ester but so glad that I have use of a computer 
and the internet to get my job done.  I can only 
imagine all of the hard work the past Forest Park 
Editors did to get this monthly newsletter to 
print.   
 
Neigbors in Forest Park were the people who 
submitted articles for these Foresters and I wel-
come new articles, recipes, school/church activi-
ties from the Forest Park Neighbors to make the 
Forester a continued SUCCESS. The best to all of 
you in 2017. 
 

— Rita  
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Family Owned & Operated  

41 Years 

Central Ohio 
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